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date: July 2nd 2018
Trident Juncture 2018: Demand for analysis of environmental and climate impact. 
WILPF (Norway/Bergen), Grandparents’ Climate Campaign, and the Nordic Academy for Peace, Development and Environment hereby request that a thorough analysis of the environmental and climate impact from this NATO exercise be carried out. 

As Norwegian citizens we are gravely concerned for the pollution and environmental damage which this military exercise will entail. This simulated war will involve 40.000 soldiers, 130 aircrafts and 70 battleships from October 25th to November 7th and will be visible from mid-August to mid-December. It will be carried out on the territories of four Norwegian counties: Trøndelag, Møre og Romsdal, Oppland and Hedmark. 

Our concern is also global. Environmental damage from armed conflicts and terrorism has been pointed out in the resolution «Pollution mitigation and control in areas affected by armed conflicts or terrorism» adopted by the United Nations Environment Assembly in December 2017. The resolution urges states to reduce the «environmental and derived humanitarian consequences of warfare.»
  It is a paradox that while the military sector claims to safeguard human security, it actually contributes on a vast scale to the destruction of the livelihoods of future generations. 

As Norway had sponsored this resolution, we expect our Minister of Climate and environment to take into consideration the environmental damage generated in areas where this war exercise will take place and put this issue on the political agenda.

As civil society members we urge you to demand 

· Every nation involved in the Trident Juncture 2018 to provide transparency on environmental issues during the exercise

· That the total amount of climate emissions released during the exercise be published 

For how long will military activities continue to be held separate from the nations’ environmental documentation?

Looking forward to a constructive and quick response, thank you for your attention.

Sincerely

WILPF Norway (Liss Schanke)



WILPF Bergen chapter (Susanne Urban) susanne@urbanrabbe.no
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